
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
On Friday 20th March 2020 a reception will be organised by the RPSL, during the Dutch 
National Exhibition Hertogpost, which is taking place from 19th to 21st March 2020 at the 
Brabanthallen in ’s-Hertogenbosch, the Netherlands.  
 

The reception will be sponsored by Corinphila Netherlands, and it will be preceded by a 
presentation by Birthe King FRPSL on Open Philately and her collection Denmark: Conscience, 
conflict, and camps 1932 – 1949. The lecture starts at 3.00 PM and the reception at 4.00 PM.  

Birthe’s collection, which has won international awards, will also be shown at the Court of 

Honour during the exhibition, alongside parts of the famous Gray collections that are owned 

by the Royal; Netherlands First Issue 1852 and Netherlands Indies.   

Entrance to the exhibition costs €5. More information about the exhibition is available at 

https://hertogpost-event.nl/.  

Fellows and Members are most welcome to attend the lecture and reception, but should 

register before 13th March 2020 for the meeting and/or the reception by sending an e-mail to 

the Representative of the RPSL for the Netherlands, Gerard van Welie FRPSL, 

van.welie@home.nl.  

THE EVENT HAS BEEN RESCHEDULED  

The National Exhibition HERTOGPOST 2020 has been rescheduled. It is taking place from 

Thursday 28th May to Saturday 30th May at the Brabanthallen in ’s-Hertogenbosch, the 

Netherlands. In principle, the same programme will be followed as was planned for March, 

and there will be a presentation about the Holocaust by Danny Spungen from the USA. 

Chris and Birthe King will bring the Gray collections relating to Netherlands First Issue 1852 and 

Dutch East Indies. Birthe King will show her collection Denmark: Conscience, Conflict and Camps 

1932-1949. On the afternoon of Friday 29th May, Birthe will give her lecture on Open Philately 

and her collection, followed by the RPSL reception sponsored by Corinphila Netherlands. 

Fellows and Members are most welcome to attend the lecture and reception, but will be asked 

to register for this in May. Registration for the March meeting has of course expired. 

More information about the exhibition, with the new dates and the presentation about the 

Holocaust can be found on the website of the Hertogpost: https://hertogpost-event.nl/ 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Public Opening Times 
Thursday 28th May 2020       10:00 – 17:00 
Friday 29th May 2020           10:00 – 17:00 
Saturday 30th May 2020      10:00 – 16:00 
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